
The Horse Arena at the Northern Wisconsin State Fairgrounds is the practice
grounds for the award-winning Chi-Hi Equestrian Club, the Chippewa County 4-H
Horse Program, and draft horse exhibitions at the Northern Wisconsin State Fair.

The Horse Arena Relocation Project will address the safety needs of horses,
exhibitors, and spectators crossing a roadway to the show arena. The wooden
arena, gates, and soil are not suitable for multiple competition events and needs
replacement. The new location will address safety, maintenance, watering, lighting,
and enhanced viewing for multiple events throughout the year. The project will cost
an estimated $110,000 of which 50% has already been committed.

Naming rights are available for the arena, or you can donate a Fencepost ($250) or
Horseshoe ($500) in support of this project. Donations will be listed on a donation
board for all to recognize. Please contact the NWSFA Office at 715.723.2861 or
contact Rusty Volk (rvolk@nwsfa.com) for more information.
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THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT
Name:  _______________________________________________

Address:  ____________________________________________

E-Mail Address: _______________________________________

TELEPHONE NUMBER:  ___________________________________

Preferred Name fOr DOnOr BOard:  

______________________________________________________

COmmitment:          $250          $500        Other: _____________ 
NWSFA-HOrse Arena-225 Edward Street-Chippewa Falls, WI 54729


